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The library has a color printer, scanner,

and 3-D printer available for student

use.  (Requests for 3-D printing must

be saved as a .stl file type.) Please have

students share or email what they

need printed to

amanda.garza2@houstonisd.org.

All prints should be school related and

may take up to 3 class periods to

process. 

Contact Info.

During the month of September, students checked out 469 books.
There were 146 visitors to the library and 11 class visits. October is set to
be an even busier month. Be sure to check out our Upcoming Events
below. If you are a student who enjoys writing, please consider entering
the “Two Sentence Horror Story Contest.” Submissions should be typed
and brought to the library, or shared with Mrs. Garza, no later than
October 28th. Prizes will be awarded to 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners.

amanda.garza2@houstonisd.org

713-696-2720 Ext. 043220

October
NTB Club Mtgs.: 10th, 17th, & 24th

Literacy Night: 24th
Horror Story Deadline: 28th

HPL “Get Graphic” Deadline: 31st

November
Turkey Scavenger Hunt: 1st - 20th 

Thanksgiving Break: 25-29

Swing It, Sunny 
By: Jennifer L. Holm

Naruto, Vol. 60 
By: Masashi Kishimoto

Projekt 1065 
By: Alan Gratz


